
Message from the Principal

Please take a moment to complete the 5 Essentials Survey

It is that time of year again to fill out the 5 Essentials Survey. This
survey provides a unique opportunity for teachers, students, and
parents to have a voice in improving our schools. If parents have
more than one child at a school, they should complete only one
survey for that school. In addition, only one parent or guardian per
household may participate in the survey. Parents with children
enrolled in multiple schools may take the survey for each school.

Our goal is to get 35% of our parents to participate in our 5 Essentials Survey. That means that we
need approximately 270 parents to take a few minutes and fill this out. Please be one of those
parents for us!

We ask that you please take a moment to take this survey because we really take your feedback to
heart. In addition, this is one of the metrics that goes on our state report card – parent
participation. Please remember, when looking for Kenyon Woods, you need to choose Kane County
as that is where we reside.

2023-24 Illinois Supplemental Parent Survey

Link to survey: http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

Take Care Everyone!
Lisa Olsem ~ Principals

¡Somos Kenyon Woods y soñamos en grande!
WE ARE KENYON WOODS AND WE DREAM BIG

http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/


To accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also DREAM; not only plan, but also
BELIEVE!

~ Anatole France

ATTENTION FAMILIES OF THE GIRLS BASKETBALL TEAM
Sports team portraits are ready to view and order!
Follow these steps to look up your photos:

1. Go to vipis.com
2. Search your school
3. Click on “Sports Team and Individual”
4. Enter your athlete’s information, and the school year photos were taken (July 1 - June 30)
5. Select the team/group and search for your athlete

Please contact VIP with any questions by emailing support@vipis.com

http://vipis.com/
mailto:support@vipis.com


FROM THE CREATIVE MINDS OF OUR PANTHERS!

2nd Semester Art 3 students just completed their Self Portrait Pencil Drawings. They struggled
(vocally) with this challenging task, but learned a great deal about the process and really improved
their abilities in the end! Check out 7th period's work, with an added highlight on Kyleigh Karikitan's
very accurate drawing!





CLICK HERE FOR A COPY OF THIS MONTHS CAFETERIA MENU

IMPORTANT DATES
2/5/24 - Girls Basketball Game vs Eastview @ Eastview
2/7/24 - Girls Basketball Game vs Tefft @ Home
2/7 & 2/8 - AVID Interview Make Up times - 4 pm - to 6 pm
2/8/24 - SEHS Jazz Band Coffee House
2/12/24 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Canton @ Away
2/12/24 - PTO Mtg - 6:30 pm via Zoom
2/14/24 - Girls Basketball vs. Eastview @ Home
2/19/24 - NO SCHOOL - President's Day
2/21/24 - Girls Basketball Game vs Tefft @ Away
3/1/24 - No School - Institute Day

https://www.u-46.org/domain/11653


Link to all 2023/24 KWMS Panther Newsletters

Kenyon Woods Middle School
Website: https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods
Location: 1515 Raymond Street, South Elgin, IL, USA
Phone: 847-289-6685
Fax: 847-488-1430
Attendance line: 847-289-6685 Ext: 6654

Lisa Olsem
Lisa is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.u-46.org/Page/19165
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